- - ( East Ocean View Civic League
IVln PO Box 14172
Norfolk, VA 23518

eov.civic.league@gmail.com

To: Matthew Layton
Jen Williams
Norfolk Planning Commission

Date: October 9, 2023
Subject: 9611 19th Bay St Conditional Use Permit (CUP)
On Thursday, October 5, 2023 Jen Williams attended a meeting of the East Ocean View Civic League to

review an application for a CUP to operate a Short Term Rental (STR) at 9611 19th Bay St. The proposal,
as presented, is available here.

Several members expressed concern about the high density of STRs on 19th Bay St. and objected to a 5
year CUP. After this brief discussion the civic league voted 16 to 7 to oppose the CUP to operate a STR at
this address.

Stephen Chamberlin
President
East Ocean View Civic League

The East Ocean View Civic League is a registered 501(c)(4) organization.
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